
 

They shouldn’t be worn 

with woolen stockings!!  
 

 

 

 סיון תשע"ו

Consumer Notice 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

    
     

  

  

  

 

 

 Please call 1.877.4.SHATNEZ for more information. 
 

 

Shoes containing linen 

are of a Shatnez concern. 

 

Photos of a women’s shoe 

found recently with linen 

in the insole.  


